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Research minister on electronic ID: It will probably be available in August

Minister of Research, Innovation and Digitization Ciprian Teleman said on Tuesday that the electronic

identity card will probably be available in August, which will offer the possibility of electronic signature.

 

"These legislative steps, such as the adoption of the regulation on remote identification, are being legislated in

Parliament, so we can be optimistic that in August we will be able to benefit from this new identity card, which

will have a dual role: the digital identification and the possibility to sign electronically with its help," the minister

said on DCNews during the debate "Digitization of Romania, Priority Zero."

 

He also spoke about the principles of digitization and the need for transparency in this area.
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